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Florida Greenbook Subcommittee – Chapter 11 Update  
Work Zone Safety 

Minutes of Meeting No. 2 – July 19, 2007 
 

Meeting Attendees (via teleconference) 
 Allen Schrumpf, Senior Associate – Dyer, Riddle, Mills & Precourt, Inc. 
 Harold Desdunes, District Design Engineer - FDOT District 6 
 Cheryl Adams, Maintenance of Traffic - FDOT Central Office  
 Amy Datz, Transit Planning/Design Program Manager - FDOT Central Office 
 Jim Mills, Criteria & Standards - FDOT Central Office 
 Dennis Scott, State Pedestrian & Bicycle Coordinator – FDOT Central Office 
 Jason Learned, Transit Planning/Design Intern - FDOT Central Office 
 
Notes of Meeting No. 2 are as follows: 
 

A. Minute of Meeting No. 1 were reviewed and accepted. 
 
B. The entire text of the Chapter was reviewed, and a general consensus was reached as to whether 

or not to include each proposed revision in the Updated Chapter 11 or the Florida Greenbook.   
 

C. Allen Schrumpf is to review the text of the Introduction Section of the Florida Greenbook, to 
consider whether a passage may be needed to better indicate how other manuals that are 
incorporated into the Florida Greenbook by reference are to be interpreted.   

 
 FOLLOW- UP:  Upon review of the MUTCD, and Florida Greenbook as a whole, the addition of 

text to the Florida Greenbook on this issue is probably not appropriate.  The MUTCD provides 
enough direction on this issue.  

 
D. Allen Schrumpf is to prepare a final version of the Updated Chapter 11 of the Florida Greenbook 

for final approval by all members of this Subcommittee.   
 

E. Once this is completed, the final version of Updated Chapter 11 will be made available to all 
Members of the Greenbook Committee, in preparation for their action at the Greenbook 
Committee Meeting in March, 2008.  Concurrently, it may also be provided to FDOT Legal 
Office for consideration. 

 
F. No further meetings of the Subcommittee are planned at this time. 

 
 

End of Meeting Minutes 


